

April 17, 2019

Lyn Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation 2644 Capitol trail – Ste. 300 – Dept. 686 Newark, DE 19711

Dear Lyn,

On behalf of Richmond Community Services Foundation, we would like to thank you for your donation received on 4/17/2019, for our annual FunFest in memory of Raymond Romano. No goods or services were exchanged for your donation.

We're told that "when the going gets tough ... the tough get going." Thank you for your ability to help Richmond during this time. Much has changed around us. But, what hasn't changed are the needs of the children and adults with multiple physical and intellectual disabilities for whom we strive to provide quality lives. This continues to be possible because of your ongoing support, interest and partnership with us. And for that we are very appreciative!

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Paca Lipovac President & CEO

Note: Richmond Community Services Foundation is a 801(c)3 nonprofit organization, Federal Tax ID #11-3530264.